

Welcome to our Fall 2020 newsletter!

We look forward to staying connected with you during this pandemic year.

We're pleased to share our redesigned logo. Thanks to Bay Area illustrator *Marc Ericksen* for generously donating his time and talent.

Supporting Young Musical Talent Since 1933



We deeply regret not being able to share the talents of our young musicians with you this past May, but look forward to future concerts and opportunities.

Thank you for understanding.

Please stay safe and healthy!

As we plan for 2021, we invite you to take a look at our online calendar which includes application and audition deadlines and more.

CALENDAR

2021 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS

Scholarship applications for 2021 will be accepted soon.

If you would like to be notified when applications are open, please fill out our online form

Our Mission Statement

The Marin Music Chest provides financial support to talented, promising, young Marin County students of classical music and, when possible, assists other non-profit organizations with similar goals.

Read about our history



2020 Junior Scholarship Winners

We were fortunate to have selected our 2020 Junior Scholarship winners before the COVID-19 lockdown in March. Scholarships of \$1,100 each were awarded to junior musicians ages 10 to 13 years old.

Congratulations to these musicians!

Alexandra Kiryakina, harp Alexander Kosorukov, piano Angus LaFemina, piano Isabella O'Brien, flute Cy Stock, clarinet

Isabella O'Brien additionally received the coveted \$500 *Robert Greenwood Award.*

How to apply for 2021 scholarships



info@marinmusicchest.org
P.O. Box 468
Ross, CA 94957
www.marinmusicchest.org





Donate Today